
 

• October 3 – Library Director Dana Vinke attended Revize training on the City’s new website 

• October 4 - Library Director Dana Vinke attended California State Library PolicyMap Training 

• October 4 - Library Director Dana Vinke attended the Power of WorldCat for Public Libraries 

• October 4 - Library Director Dana Vinke attended Accounts Payable training 

• October 5 - Library Director Dana Vinke and Mario Adame, Circulation Supervisor, attended a 
Full-Time Library Clerk Meeting 

• October 11 - Library Director Dana Vinke attended Revitalizing Morale: Cultivating a Supportive 
Library Culture webinar 

• October 13 - Library Director Dana Vinke and Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, met 
with Baker & Taylor staff to discuss ordering 

• October 18 - Library Director Dana Vinke attended Timesheet Entry Training  

• October 19 - Library Director Dana Vinke and Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, met 
with Bibliotheca staff at the North Branch Library regarding OpenAccess implementation  

• October 20 - Library Director Dana Vinke met with Braille Institute Library staff to discuss 
materials for person with vision impairment or low vision. 

• October 23 - Library Director Dana Vinke and Timothy Parker, Technical Services Librarian, met 
with SirsiDynix staff to discuss implementation of Book Carousels for the new website 

• October 24 - Library Director Dana Vinke attended Building Community Relationships for Better 
Library Services, an OCLC webinar 

• October 26 – Library Director Dana Vinke met with Mario Adame, Circulation Supervisor and 
Erin Schoonover to discuss holiday payroll entry 
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